

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT-GOVERNOR OF NEW BRUNSWICK P.O. BOX 6000 FREDERICTON, N.B.

21 August 1984

Dr. Olive P. Dickason University of Alberta 11045-90th Avenue Edmonton, Alberta T6G 1A6

Dear Dr. Dickason:

I have been reading your Myth of the Savage with great interest. I am very much impressed. It is a first ranking piece of historical work; both text and illustrations I have found fascinating - and I use the word fascinating deliberately, because I have been fascinated. It is the kind of book I would like to have written. You have every reason to be proud of it. And I am happy that your publisher rose to the occasion with a technically and artistically beautiful book. I am most happy to have the chance to read the book.

I am not clear whether the book was given or lent to me. If the latter, I shall return it promptly.

Yours sincerely,

The Honourable George F.G. Stanley

Lieutenant-Governor

Province of New Brunswick

GFGS/gmcc

ausweret or 1/84